News from

CHERRY WOOD GRANGE

CARE HOME

Dear friends

A new season is here and our home feels bright and vibrant! Here is a little peek into our fun spring adventures!





Celebration time

The start of the year brought us many wonderful celebrations! Love was in the air on Valentine's Day, as we filled the lounge with heart shaped balloons and beautiful red roses. Our resident couples shared a romantic double-date before we all gathered for a live performance where we danced to our favourite songs. For St. Patrick's Day we celebrated the luck of the Irish and everyone got into the spirit of things wearing their Guinness hats and posing with silly accessories for a fun photoshoot. Any excuse for a fancy dress party and we are there!



Meaningful moments

At Cherry Wood Grange we like to embrace a little tranquility in-between all the fun and games! Our weeks are filled with these meaningful moments whether that's sipping fruit punch on the patio to watch the glorious sunset, or pampering our residents in the salon with a fresh trim or a relaxing manicure! Art therapy classes are a favourite and we have recently hosted some special sessions with our Little Cherubs, where our residents are joined by local school children for an intergenerational play day. Then there's our choir which is a true joy - our resident Roy even accompanies our singers on the piano. What a talented bunch!







Mothers Day

We had a marvellous time celebrating the mothers amongst us this Mothering Sunday. We started the day by showering our ladies with gifts from their loved ones, who brought so many flowers with them that, by the end of the day, our home resembled a florist! Then, decked in our Sunday finest, the whole home gathered together to share a delicious High Tea! Our chef team really went to town with all the food; there were delicate cupcakes and everyone's favourite warm scones with lashings of clotted cream and jam!



It's Easter time

Our residents had a great time welcoming Easter to Cherry Wood Grange. In the run-up to the big weekend we got creative making all manner of Easter crafts and enjoyed some incredible live performances! Our team made sure our home looked as festive as possible with an abundance of flowers and balloons, and even an Easter mural! On Easter Sunday itself some of us gathered for a church service before our whole home came together for a sumptuous Easter lunch. Our residents were delighted when the Easter bunny went on his rounds delivering chocolate eggs to everyone, plus treats from our Easter trolley including hot cross buns and pick and mix. We had a cracking time!

With love,
Sue Smith
Home Manager

Cherry Wood Grange Care Home, Writtle Road, Chelmsford, Essex, CM2 0FZ Tel: 01245 209620

We always love reading your comments on Facebook! Here are a few recent ones:

"Well done everyone I know how much effort you put into everyone's happiness, I thank you from the bottom of my heart xxx" Kim

"It just all looks like so much fun! I want to come!!" Alex

"The photos that you post are always so lovely. They really do radiate what a happy place Cherry Wood Grange is." Karen

